
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref No: PSPPROJECT/SE/85/23-24                    February 15, 2024 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited    
Floor 25, P.J. Towers,   
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
Scrip code: 540544                                             

Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Symbol: PSPPROJECT 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Intimation of receipt of Work Order 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we are pleased to inform that the company is in receipt of new Work 
Order worth INR 630.90 Crores (excluding taxes) for Construction of Gati Shakti 
Vishwavidhyalaya at Vadodara for Rail Vikas Nigam Limited in Government Category. The 
project is to be completed within a period of 30 months. 

 
With receipt of the above order, the total order inflow during the financial year 2023-24 
till date amounts to INR 2626.61 Crores. 
 
Further, we hereby confirm that none of the promoters/promoter group/group companies 
have any interest in the entity/entities from whom the order/contract is received and the 
award of order does not fall within the purview of related party transactions. We further 
confirm that all the work orders are received from Domestic entities and all the work 
orders are Domestic. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For PSP Projects Limited 
 
 
 
Kenan Patel 
Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
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